
  In this issue, we spoke with Boys’ 

Soccer Varsity Head Coach Todd 

Heugh.

 

>What are you looking forward to 

this season? 

 I am looking forward to working 

with talented athletes and the 

opportunity to compete. 

> How have you prepared 

yourself and the team this year? 

 The team participated in a 

summer league hosted by Troy 

Athens and in captain’s practices 

throughout the summer. 

> What is your feeling about the 

competition?   

The OAA Red is one of the best 

divisions of boys’ soccer in the 

state.   

>What is the most important team 

tradition you perform? 

Athens soccer players are asked 

how they will leave their mark on 

the program. 

>What keeps you motivated? 

Working with our athletes keeps 

me motivated.  I enjoy all practices 

and all games. 

 

> What is the best way parents 

can support their student athlete? 

 

Cheering for their child, team and 

participating in the Boosters is a 

great way to support your student 

athlete.   

 

 GET INTO THE HOLIDAYS WITH SPIRIT WEAR

 

BOOSTERS’ SPIRIT WEAR SHOWS YOUR SCHOOL PRIDE

In the next few months, you may 

be racking your brain trying to 

think of an original gift. We are 

offering the perfect way to put a 

smile on the Athens’ fan while 

celebrating the holiday season.   

Spirit wear offers a wide range of 

purchase options, including 

stadium chairs, jackets, hats and 

decals.  For those who desire a 

more permanent way to show 

their school pride, consider a 

brick paver from Troy Athens 

High School.  Always on display, 

the engraved bricks are installed 

near the south end of the high 

school stadium.  For more 

information on sale items, go to 

http://athensathleticboosters.org. 

 

COACH’S CORNER 

 

Spirit Wear: 
Crew neck sweatshirts: $28.00 
T-shirts: $15.00 
Comeback beanie: $25.00 
Headbands: $12.00 
Stadium chairs: $55.00 

Pre order items 
Men's and women's coat: $76.00 
Men's and women's 1/4 zip: $46.00 
Winter jacket: $85.00 
Paver brick: $100.00 

 Volunteers Needed!

When sports move indoors, so does the booster’s 

concession stand.  During the winter and spring sessions, 

concession volunteers are needed most.  Just a couple 

hours helps so much.  Sign-up at:  

http://athensathleticboosters.org/sign-up 

Meeting Dates: 

>November 2, 2015  

>December 7, 2015 

>January 4, 2016 

Find us online: 

http://athensathleticboosters.com  

 @Athens_boosters    

facebook.com/TroyAthensAthleticBoosters 
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